
TREEHILL PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

FIREPLACE INSPECTION POLICY 

 

On October 27, 2021, The Board approved Fireplace Chimney Inspections, to be done 
every two years, beginning December 30, 2021. For the safety of the community, we will 
again require proof of inspection in writing to the Board, or a note stating that the fireplace 
is not used or has been converted to gas or decommissioned in some way.  

Please provide a current copy of your fireplace inspection or pictures of the 
conversion/decommission for our records with a note & your name & unit number to the 
Rec Center mailbox at Treehill Park HOA Board, 23800 NE Treehill Drive, Wood Village 
OR 97060 or email to treehillparkhoaboard@gmail.com.  

The deadline for submission will be October 31st of each odd numbered year (2021, 2023, 
2025, 2027 etc) 

Please be aware that the Board will assess a fine of $200 annually for non-compliance 
of this policy. 

Thank you for helping us keep all Treehill Park and its residents safe. 

 


